

50 South Park Place • Morristown, NJ 07960 (973) 984-0094 • Fax (973) 984-8735

May 19, 2015

The New Jersey Law Librarians Association C/O Riker Danzig, Scherer, Hyland, Perretti LLP Attn: Karen Brunner One Speedwell Ave. Morristown, NJ 07962-1981

Dear Members of The New Jersey Law Librarians Association,

As Co-Directors of Children on the Green, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of all the children that have benefited from your generous donation of diapers, wipes, art/activity supplies and \$125.00 that were collected through your organization. The resources you have provided to Children on the Green have allowed us to use much need funds in other areas of the center.

As you probably know low income families cannot pay for diapers using wic or food stamps, and an adequate supply of diapers can cost more than \$100/month. We as a center are very grateful that you thought of us and the children in our care.

Our underlying philosophy has been consistent since we were founded twenty years ago – every child deserves access to a quality early education program like Children on the Green irrespective of their means. Children on the Green has fulfilled its mission as a nonprofit by helping nearly 400 children from area shelters gain the foundations that they need to succeed in school, while their parents pursue employment and work toward making a better home life for their children.

Thank you again for your donation.

Sincerely,

Andrew T. Cattano

Co-Director

Laura J. Anderson

Co-Director

Children on the Green is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, and our records reflect that you have received no goods or services in connection with your contribution. Please retain this letter for tax purposes.

Tax ID# 22-3256124



